Linda C. Holshouser
501 Kettering Drive
Columbia, SC 29210

February 2, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

RE: Request for Eagle Scout Recognition.
Dear Governor Haley:

My son, Robert Stuart Parks, is a member of Troop 410 of the Boy Scouts of America,
Indian Waters Council, in Columbia, South Carolina. Last summer, Bobby completed his
Eagle Scout Project, in which he designed, directed his fellow scouts in building, and
delivered to a nearby church camp a collection and sorting center for recyclables.

On December 15, 2015, while home from college for the holidays, Bobby passed his
Board of Review for the rank of Eagle Scout. We are currently planning to conduct his
Eagle Court of Honor during his spring break, in March. If you could possibly take the
time, he would appreciate an acknowledgement of this very important achievement in his
life. His name is as follows:

Robert Stuart Parks
501 Kettering Drive
Columbia, SC 29210
Thank you for your kind attention to this request.
Very truly yours,

Linda C. Holshouser



